
 

 

From: Vijendra Chauhan <vijendra.chauhan@ericsson.com> 
Date: Wed, Jul 30, 2014 at 4:46 PM 
Subject: Re: Appreciation mail 
To: Delhi Delivery <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com> 
 

Hi Sachin, 
Services of APML is extremely good from packing to dismantling of goods. 
But in my case i found my cooler front side damaged at received locations, so kindly do needful . 
 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Vijendra Chauhan  
Engineer -Network Engineering  
BUGS GSC I CDMA USERDEPARTMENT iDEN-6  
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